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The Warren Center Wins Reliant Gives  

Dallas Charity Wins $100,000 

 

DALLAS (December 15, 2016)-The Warren Center, one of three finalist organizations in 

Reliant Gives, a charitable-giving program sponsored by Reliant and the NRG Retail 

Charitable Foundation, received good news on Wednesday, December 14th.  

 

At 10:30am, staff, supporters, friends gathered at The Warren Center Richardson office to 

welcome NRG Retail and Reliant President, Elizabeth Killinger to Dallas. Ms. Killinger then 

presented  The Warren Center with  a $100,000 check. With over 120,000 votes The Warren 

Center was chosen as this year’s Reliant Gives charity of choice. Supporters were asked to vote 

daily with voting ending at 11:59pm on Friday, December 9th.  

 

The Warren Center will use the funds to supply much needed therapy services to children 

with developmental delays and disabilities including but not limited to speech, feeding, fine 

motor and physical therapy services.  

 

We are sincerely grateful to Reliant for the Reliant Gives program and their generosity”, said 

Amy Spawn, executive director of The Warren Center. “Every day we serve and empower 

children and families impacted by developmental delays and disabilities and we are thankful for 

our supporters who rallied behind this cause and voted continuously for ten days.” 

 

Reliant Gives expands Reliant’s community outreach across Texas, sharing the power of giving 

with local communities. 

 

For more information about The Warren Center, please contact Tara Null at 972-490-9055 or 

214-709-8901 or email Tara.Null@TheWarrenCenter.org.  

 

 

About The Warren Center 

The Warren Center is a non-profit organization that advocates, serves and empowers children 

and families impacted by developmental delays and disabilities. More than 2,500 families each 

year depend on The Warren Center to be “first responders” offering early detection and 

intervention strategies for their children.  

 

To learn more, go to www.thewarrencenter.org or call 972-490-9055.  
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